
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Ruth, Amy"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker; Jim Amos
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan
Subject: 2RP-5040 Closure Approval RE: [EXT] Initial-Final C-141 - Ross Ranch 6 Federal 001H Battery (API 30-015-

36883)
Date: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 6:19:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Ms. Ruth,
 
OCD has received the C-141, thank  you! The 2RP-5040 Closure has been approved.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:44 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Shelly Tucker <stucker@blm.gov>; Jim Amos <jamos@blm.gov>
Cc: McSpadden, Wes <Wes_McSpadden@xtoenergy.com>; Sanders, Toady
<Toady_Sanders@xtoenergy.com>; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Foust, Bryan
<Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: [EXT] Initial-Final C-141 - Ross Ranch 6 Federal 001H Battery (API 30-015-36883)
 
Good Morning,
 
Attached is an Initial/Final C-141 for the referenced spill event.  Photographs of the containment
prior to and after it was cleaned can be viewed below.  Please call with any questions or concerns
and have a good week.  Thank you.
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Respectfully,
 
Amy C. Ruth
Delaware Basin Division
Environmental Coordinator
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380

This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized
disclosure, copying, distribution or action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited.
 
Before cleaning…





 
After cleaning…





 
-----Original Message-----
From: Ruth, Amy 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 3:19 PM
To: Mike Bratcher; Maria EMNRD Pruett; Shelly Tucker; Jim Amos
Cc: Jim EMNRD Griswold; McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan
Subject: Release Notification - Ross Ranch 6 Federal 001H Battery (API 30-015-36883)
 
Good Afternoon,
 
This is sent as notification of a release of fluids to lined containment in excess of 25 barrels from the
referenced facility that occurred yesterday afternoon.  Details will be provided with the submittal of
an initial form C141.  Please contact us with any questions or concerns.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully,



 
Amy Ruth
432-661-0571
O 575-689-3380
 
Sent from my iPhone


